
WOW PROGRAMMING FEE 

 

There is a $50 per family registration fee per 
semester. We did not collect that payment upon 
registration in order to give families a minute to 
recover from back to school expenses. There are 
scholarships available and the requests will be kept 
confidential. Kindly pay the fee as you are able, due 
by September 15th. 
 

You can write a check to: 
Mahomet United Methodist Church 
memo-WOW REGISTRATION 
1302 E South Mahomet Road 
Mahomet, IL  61853 
 
 
Or you can GIVE ONLINE  by following 
the steps on our website. 
www.mumc.org 

 

https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=wWsk24ZWJSTZKsGd1RMKlg0BDvsSG3VIWQCPJNNxD8upkiY7JlDavDsozUE7KG0nFx2NSo8LdUKGuGuF396vbRttbSAFNZqxcnU0gMIYZ62XHubq5Z7ap5JVmPErc4ZeYHCKCZhESjGNQmZ5B-6dx8iPQSt7DRZ9l76pVvnsE7A=&ver=3

